
January 11, 2021 

 

Dear Friends, 

 We are happy to once again report that we are Covid-free! Every week that 

we can prevent the entrance of Covid into our Home is a success story. 

 Today we will begin immunizing staff and Residents in order to add another 

layer of protection, and hopefully as the immunization is received by all in the 

general population – to eradicate Covid forever! While we know that it will not 

eliminate Covid immediately, nonetheless, it reduces the Residents’ risk of 

contracting it. 

 Even though we will receive the vaccine, we will still have a heightened 

awareness of communicating Covid and continue to prevent its spread by wearing 

face masks and social distancing as we have since last March. The restrictions and 

guidelines required by the Health Department remain the same. 

 Thank you once again for your continued support. We hold you all in a 

special place in our prayers – that you and your loved ones remain safe in the face 

of the pandemic among us. 

 

God bless you, 

Mother Francis and all the Little Sisters of the Poor  

 


